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October 14, 2022 
 
Kevin Brown 
525 South Virgil Avenue 
Los Angeles, CA 90020 
 
Re: 2024 Campaign for NAR First Vice President 
 
Dear Kevin, 
 
On behalf of the REALTOR® Directors of South Carolina, it is with great pleasure to endorse 
your candidacy for First Vice President of the National Association of REALTORS® in 2024.  
 
Your leadership, vision and compassion exemplify the qualities that more than qualify you 
to lead the REALTOR® family through the changes of the coming years. You can count on 
our support and we wish you well as you move forward with your candidacy.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Cindy Creamer 
South Carolina Association of REALTORS® President 
 
C: Laura Derrick, NAR Director 
Max Hill, DSA, NAR Director 
JD Rinehart, NAR Director 
Renny Dietrich, NAR Director  
David Kent, NAR Director 
Keon Aldrich, NAR Director 
Todd Beckstrom, NAR Director  
Bobette Fisher, NAR Director 
Owen Tyler, NAR Director 
Donna Smith, NAR Director 
Drew Streett, NAR Director 
Jon Stroud, NAR Director 
Milton Shockley, NAR Director 
Denise Franklin, NAR Director 
 


